
 

 

Press release: 

„Kinshasa Symphony“receives the Audience Award 
at „Festival des Deutschen Films“  

Beautiful weather at the weekend – the cinema seats and deckchairs at the river 
Rhine are almost completely occupied. On Saturday, the 26th of June, nearly a 
thousand people poured into the festival cinema of the “Festival des deutschen 
Films“in Ludwigshafen, Germany, to watch “Kinshasa Symphony”. Also on the 
following day the screening was nearly sold out despite it being shown at the same 
time as the deciding World Cup match between England and Germany. 
At the award ceremony on Sunday evening, at which „Kinshasa Symphony“ won the 
Audience Award, the director of the festival, Dr. Michael Kötz, said to director Claus 
Wischmann: „You had nearly 700 people in the cinema today, and that during one of 
the big World Cup matches! You definetly missed out! “ 
 
The ARD-Coproduction „Kinshasa Symphony“ will take part in several festival 
competitions this year such as at the Durban International Film Festival, in South 
Korea, in Vancouver and at Rhode Island Festival. 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
More information with:  
 
Beatrix Conrad, contact project „Kinshasa Symphony“, E-Mail: BeaConrad@gmx.de 
 
Caroline Beiersdorf, E-Mail: caroline.beiersdorf@sounding-images.de 
 
And at  www.kinshasa-symphony.com. 
 


